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This letter is written in strong support for assistance in the repair of the Osborn 

Aquatic Center, a community resource that has been supported by the community for 

many years but for which capital improvement was unfortunately not budgeted. The 

closure of this facility has made it very difficult for both our youth and seniors (and all 

other swimmers) to find a replacement facility. This is an important resource for 

Corvallis and surrounding area users. Thank you. 


